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1283 Dalrymple Road,
Mt Direction,
7252.

Tasmanian Planning Commission,
GPO Box 1691,
Hobart, Tas 7001.

By email: epc@planning.tas.gov.au

26 June 2023

Dear sir/madam,
North East Wind — Major Project

I own Cranbourn airfield at 980 Dalrymple Road, Mt Direction. I note that part of the planned
transmission line for the North East Wind Major Project is proposed to be routed close to our
airfield.

I do not believe that it is safe to build power lines in the proximity of the airfield. There are
currently 25 aircraft, including a microlight, hangared there and 40 aircraft often fly into the
airfield from elsewhere in Tasmania, and interstate.

These aircraft overfly 335 Industry Road and 1283 Dalrymple Road, and the proposed
powerlines will provide a hazard to them.

I note that Crown Land is available nearby which is a safe alternative, and strongly suggest that,
to avoid the possibility of an accident in the future, this be used instead of encroaching on land
closer to the airfield.

Yours faithfully,

Bert Hill,
Owner,
Cranbourn Airfield.



